
memo 
 

The Board of Education approved the Tentative Budget for FY 2025-2026 at the July 21, 
2025, Regular Board Meeting.  At that time, the Board directed the Administration to make this 
tentative budget available for public inspection during regular operating hours in the Business 
Office, should anyone wish to inspect this document, and to post said document on our website 
for the public to view.  No one has come into our office to personally inspect this budget during 
the past two months.  Additionally, the Board set September 22nd at approximately 8:00 PM in 
the District Administrative Center Board Room as the time and place for the required Public 
Hearing on the Budget, and they directed the Administration to publish a notice in a newspaper 
of general circulation, notifying the public of the tentative budget’s availability and of this public 
hearing.  A notice was placed in The Naperville Sun on July 27, 2025 (see attached).   

 
Various miscellaneous changes to the tentative budget have been made during the past 

two months. They will be summarized as part of the final budget presentation being made 
immediately after the public hearing on the budget.  Once all public comments have been 
received and all updated information has been presented to the Board regarding this final budget, 
it is the hope of the Administration that the Board will approve this final budget and direct the 
Administration to file said budget, along with all related Certifications, Resolutions and other 
budget documents, as required by law, with the appropriate Local, State and Federal authorities. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION    
 
It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Board to approve the attached Resolution 
Ratifying and Confirming Publication of the Legal Notice and Setting of the Budget Hearing, as 
required by law, and affirm that the tentative budget was properly approved 30 days or more in 
advance of the budget hearing and final budget approval, that proper notice of said budget’s 
availability and of said public hearing was placed in a newspaper of general circulation and 
posted on the School District web site at least 30 days prior to the budget hearing and approval.   

To: The Board of Education and Dr. Patrick Broncato, Superintendent 
From: Curt Saindon, Assistant Superintendent for Business Services/CSBO 
Date:  September 19, 2025 
Subject: Ratification and Confirmation of Publication and Legal Notice Regarding 

Approval of FY2025-2026 Tentative Budget and Setting of Public Hearing 

  


